
What our Club does
Our Monthly Meeting 
We meet at Boulevard Gardens, Indooroopilly

Our Monthly Guest Speaker
In recent years, our guest speakers have 
included the principal harpist with QSO, 
author Hugh Lunn, a researcher from 
the Brain Institute; and such topics as 
St Helena Colonial Prison, Beekeeping, 
The Dardanelles Campaign, Threats to 
the Barrier Reef, Viruses and our Health, 
Victoria Military Barracks, and much more.

Monthly Outings
Each month, members experience an 
enjoyable day-outing to a location in south-
east Queensland. In recent years outings, 
including morning tea and lunch, have 
featured a range of bus trips and locations...  
Fort Lytton, river cruises, Tweed Valley, 
Glasshouse Mountains, Mt Tamborine, 
Rathdowney Alpaca Farm, Parliament 
House, Albert River Winery, Lyell Deer Farm, 
O’Reilly’s Rainforest Retreat, picnics, lawn 
bowls, and many more. 

Monthly Newsletter
Each month, members receive online or via 
post, the Club’s Millennium Bug newsletter.     
And four times a year, members receive the 
Probus Association of Queensland’s full-
colour magazine, The Queensland Probian, 
and several PSPL magazines.

Where we meet
Our monthly meetings are held 
every second Tuesday at the 
Boulevard Gardens, 284 Witton Rd.  
Indooroopilly, Brisbane from 9.30am 
to 11.30am 
     Following a welcome from the 
President, new member/s are 
inducted, brief reports are delivered 
from the President, including the 
birthday list, and from theTreasurer 
and other committee members.
    After our monthly quiz question 
and lucky door prizes, we have 
morning tea around 10.00am 
followed by the guest speaker.

Tours
Over the years, the Club has organised 
annual tours, overseas and interstate, which 
have been appeciated and well attended 
by many members.... to China (below), 
Norfolk Island, Tasmania, Western Australia, 
Melbourne Cup cruise, and many others.
    

Special Interest Groups
Some members of our Club are also involved 
with fellow members in several specialised 
activities – The Writers Group, croquet, 
mahjong, monthly morning tea...  You may be 
interested in joining a group too!

Here’s how you can join!
1. Download a Membership Application Form from www.probussouthpacific.org/microsites/kenmoremillenniumc?    OR
2. Attend a monthly meeting at the 
Boulevard Gardens, Indooroopilly   OR
3. Phone our Secretary Ian Hutcheson  on  0419 657 714.

 

Kenmore Millennium Probus Club Inc

Our Invitation
Founded at the beginning of the current millennium, 

on 11 May 1999, the Kenmore Millennium Probus Club 

is a happy club, with much laughter, fun, entertainment 

and enjoyment. Current membership is 88.

    If you’re looking for a club to join in your 

retirement, then you will be made most welcome.




